
The City mourns the 
loss of one of our 
family – Officer 
Anthony “AJ” 
Johnson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Never Forgotten 
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Welcome to the City of Wildwood citizens’ newsletter   • www.wildwood-fl.gov 
As part of the City’s overall effort to 
enhance government communication 
and keep our citizens informed, we bring 
you the latest installment of our citizens’ 
newsletter – “Wildwood Connection.” 
Interested in signing up to receive this 
and other notifications via email? Visit 
our website at www.wildwood-fl.gov, 
click the “Notifications” button, and 
select which newsletter(s) you’re 
interested in. Then, simply enter your 
email, click “Subscribe,” and any time 
we have important news to share, you’ll 
receive it right in your inbox! 

“AJ was not only a 
loyal and dedicated 

servant to the City of 
Wildwood and its 

community, but also 
a trusted and valued 

member of our 
Wildwood Police 

family and he will be 
greatly missed. He 
was an outstanding 
role model for new 

officers, an excellent 
officer, and a devout 
family man. The loss 
of his friendship and 
work performance 

has left a large void 
in our agency and 

our hearts.” 
 

Randy Parmer,  
Chief of Police 
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Our City in 
 the Spotlight  
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Shop With  
A Cop 
The City of 
Wildwood Police 
Department 
conducted its 
annual Christmas 
shopping event in 
December at 
Walmart in 
Oxford. Members 
of the WWPD 
helped make 
Christmas a little 
merrier for some 
young members 
of our 
community.  

Doing Some Repair Work 
The City’s Utilities Department repaired a service 
line on Big Oak Lane. The repairs helped to preserve 
the road and maintain services in our City. 

Parading Around 
The City hosted its annual 
Christmas Parade in 
December. Mini Milestones 
(above) took home the top 
prize for the best float in the 
parade. 

Coming Soon: Splash Pad at MLK Park 
Check the City’s website – www.wildwood-fl.gov for updates! 
 

   
Artful 

The City hosted 
Art in the Park 

in March. Local 
vendors filled 

the City Hall 
Courtyard to 

show off their 
works of art.  
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